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Agenda Item 
Item 7. F. - LMRWD Projects 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. East Chaska Creek Stream Bank Stabilization 
On February 5, 2020, LMRWD met with the City of Chaska to discuss logistics for this project.  The City 
informed staff that it would need to consult the City's wetland specialist and possibly need to apply for a 
Conditional Use Permit because the project involves work in the floodplain.  This was the first mention that 
the project would need any kind of permit from the City.  The DNR also requested the LMRWD apply for a 
permit for work in public waters.  Staff is working with the City's consultants to provide information to 
comply with the City's requirements.  This will likely result in increased cost to the project, as more time 
will be required by the LMRWD technical consultants.  An estimate of cost for the additional work is being 
put together for the Board to look at and approve at the March Board meeting.  This may also delay the 
construction of the project until late fall 2020, as this project is best completed when the ground is frozen. 

LMRWD staff will need to work with the contractors to see how this delay will affect the cost of the project 
that was quoted.  This information will also be available to the Board at the March meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No recommended action 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 19, 2020 


